
Field Trip Opportunity!

We are excited to have the opportunity for a group field trip to the Carter House and Carnton
Plantation!  This will happen as we finish up our Civil War Unit.

March 23 THURSDAY
Carter House Tour: 10:00-11:00
Carnton Tour: 11:15-12:15
Lunch at Carnton: 12:15 or off site

K-8th students:$6.00
9-12th students:$10.00
Chaperones:$12.00

Please note, that while we are going as a group, you will be responsible for your child. This is
not a drop off field trip like SHARE is a drop off school day.  If you have a conflict and can not
attend, but still wish your child to attend, you may see if a friend from their class will be going on
this field trip.  You can see if the parent would be willing to chaperone your child.

You know your child and if your child is extra sensitive, you may want to do a little research to
see if now is the time for them to experience this field trip.  The field trip is about the battles in
the civil war that took place in our area.

We need to have the money and numbers BEFORE our Spring Break.  Please return the bottom
of this form with payment IN AN ENVELOPE by February 28th.
(Payment Specifics will be posted on the website)

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

Student Name (s): ($6 each, unless you are bringing an older sibling, 9th-12 grade are $10
each)

_________________________________________________________________________

_________________________________________________________________________

_________________________________________________________________________

Parent Chaperone Name:_($12 each)___________________________________________

Total Payment


